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Following on from the success of the two Men’s teams in 
reaching the County quarter finals of the Fours Competition, one 
team of ladies also reached their respective County quarter 
finals.  They competed on Sunday 5 June at St Margaret’s 
Bowling Club, Leicester.   
 
The team comprised of Barbara Livermore, Shirley Burrows, Sue 
Hayward and Janet Hall. 
 

 
 
The initial objective of the ladies’ team was to go one better 
than the Men’s teams.  Hence, they needed to win the morning 
match against Barwell ladies.  This match was played in very 
good spirit with vociferous spectators on both sides giving 
wonderful support.  The objective was achieved and Little 
Bowden ladies were triumphant. 
 
The afternoon semi final was against Fosseway ladies, who had 
knocked our ladies out of the Top Club a few weeks before.  As 
the match progressed, the Fosseway team slowly started to 
build a lead but some inspired play by the Little Bowden team 
towards the end of the match, cheered on by their club 
supporters, resulted in a win for Little Bowden. 
 
Little Bowden ladies will now go to Leamington Spa in August as 
one of two teams to represent Leicestershire in the National 
finals.  We wish them every success. 


